
From: Stephen Goldfinch <stephengoldfinch@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/25/2014 3:24:04 PM
Subject: Re: Homeland Security Letter

Katherine,
The state reported that 350 children are here now from the border. I thought the letter, from the email 
below, stated that NO children would be coming to SC. As you can imagine, my constituents are 
infuriated about this. It appears that the secretary was either lied to, or lying to us. Are there any 
updates on this issue? What can be done?
S

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 21, 2014, at 5:07 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Attached is the most recent correspondence to Secretary Johnson. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<The Honorable Jeh Johnson.PDF>
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